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Lifting of Covid Restrictions 

 

 Visiting our premises 
Although official restrictions have been lifted we respectfully 

recommend and encourage: 

> that anyone symptomatic of Covid-19  stays away,  self isolates,  and follows 

 government guidelines  on  obtaining an appropriate test.   

> that where possible  - before visiting us —  use is  made of the free home 

 testing kits that are available from the NHS [obtaining a negative result]. 

—————————————————————————————————————— 

> that visitors continue to make use of the  “track and trace” system(s)     

 available either by signing in manually  or by scanning the  QR code 

 electronically. 

—————————————————————————————————————— 

> mask-wearing —but leave it to each person's discretion whether they wear 

 one or not. 

> continued congregation/visitor use of hand sanitiser   

Thank you  

Our seating will remain socially distanced a little longer.  Singing is now 

allowed,  but again, each person is free to choose whether to sing or not. 

There will be no after  Service refreshments—yet.  If attending  for  a  Ser-

vice of Holy Communion we will continue to receive in one kind. 


